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Recommendation for the position of DMD in IFCI Ltd. 

 
 

Financial Services Institutions Bureau interfaced with 4 candidates on 

September 16-17, 2025 for the position of Deputy Managing Director (DMD) in 

IFCI Ltd. 

Keeping in view their performance in the interface, overall experience and the 

extant parameters, the Bureau recommends Shri Manikumar Sivaramakrishnan 

for the position of DMD in IFCI Ltd. 
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